Hafnarfjarðarbær

Innk: 13/11/20/8

Málsnr: 1811/90

Bréfal: 006/2

Wolf-R. Dick KONSUL VON ISLAND

CUXHAVEN, DEN

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

10th Nov. 2018

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

since the Year of 1989 – for nearly 30 Years – it is a good and traditional gesture of the town of Cuxhaven to send for the Christmas-time a nice Christmastree to the Partnertown Hafnarfjördur.

The tree will be placed in the Hafnarfjördur-center at the X-mas-market and is lightened before the first Advent, that means this Year on the 30th of November, Friday.

The opening is always celebrated together with speeches of the Chairmen of both

Partnertownclubs, Representatives of the Towncouncil of Hafnarfjördur, the German

Ambassador in Iceland and songs presented by small children etc.

I can assure that the tree is free of charge and as present of no commercial value.

The neccessary Certificate of the Pflanzenschutzamt Hannover is enclosed.

I herewith kindly ask every concerned organisation to let the tree pass to the destination Hafnarfjördur.

Receiver in all documents: Port of Hafnarfjördur, Hafnarfjördur.

Sender: Town of Cuxhaven, Lord Mayor Dr. Getsch, Cuxhaven.

Many thanks to everybody concerned and a nice Christmastime.

Wolf-R.Dick Honorary Consul of Iceland Woltmanstrasse 8 / Lentzkai, 27472 Cuxhaven 04721-57130 // 0171-3 11 42 67 konsulat-island-cuxhaven@peterhein.eu